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From: Francois-Marie PATORNI [mailto:fmpatorni@earthlink.net]  

Sent: Monday, January 02, 2012 10:53 AM 
To: 'Kathy Holian' 

Cc: Robert Griego 
Subject: RE: Green Building Code 

 

Hello Kathy and Happy New Year! 

 

I read your thoughts about the building code: it is indeed wise and economical to built properly 

insulated houses. Actually, the logic that you are presenting is remiscent of the points I made 

about burying powerlines, i.e. that this would be economical through time. 

 

I think that the real issue here is how to convince builders (whether they are contractors or 

private persons) to adopt good standards on matter which are not a safety issue (like the 

aluminum wiring that you were discussing). One can have a top-down approach through 

regulation forcing people to do what the government thinks is good for them; or use a set of 

instruments using a combination of tax incentives and subsidies which would pay themselves 

through time, there is a multitude of options here; public education; convincing mortage 

companies to give incentives to green home builders, etc. 

 

A second issue is the application of the standards: to which kind of building would they apply if 

there is a regulation? Commercial buildings? Public buildings? Buildings over a certain size? 

Buildings in some locations? What would be the exemptions? What flexibility would there be in 

the code? 

 

Just thoughts … 

Thank you again for your good work, 

 

All my best, 

François-Marie 

-------------------------------- 
François-Marie Patorni 

(main) 505-984-9125 

(cell)   505-231-4191 

 

Office: 

Santa Fe Watershed Association 

1413 Second St., Suite 3 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

www.santafewatershed.org 

505-820-1696  

 

 

http://www.santafewatershed.org/
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